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CABINET COMES TO ALBURY 
 

NSW Premier Barry O'Farrell has announced that Albury has been chosen as the next 
centre to host a Community Cabinet meeting. 
 
"The people of the Albury electorate put their faith in a NSW Liberals & Nationals 
Government and this is a strong message to those communities that we will continue 
to listen,” Mr O’Farrell said. 
   
“On Monday 25 June 2012 my Cabinet and I will tour the region - and I encourage you 
to meet the Ministers who run your roads, schools and hospitals. 
 
“We will also be joined by local member, Greg Aplin, who has been strongly 
advocating for this meeting to be held in Albury. 
 
“In addition to the Community Cabinet meeting, Ministers will hold pre-arranged 
meetings with stakeholder and community groups. 
 
“Whether it’s supporting jobs, delivering services and infrastructure or tackling the 
costs of living, the NSW Government is determined to help the Albury region's families 
and communities meet their potential,” Mr O’Farrell said. 
 
Mr Aplin said he was delighted the meeting would be held in the border city, giving the 
region’s communities another say in the decisions affecting them. 
 
“The NSW Government pledged to give Albury a greater say in its future and it’s by 
collaborating that we can best provide the infrastructure and services people expect,” 
Mr Aplin said. 
 
 
Note: Members of the public wanting to register for the community forum can 
call the NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet on (02) 9228 4833. 
 
Or fill out an online registration form at www.dpc.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

http://www.dpc.nsw.gov.au/

